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Mid Sussex District Council has prepared a Site Allocations Development Plan Document (DPD) which it 
has submitted to the Secretary of State for independent examination. The Site Allocations DPD supports 
the strategic framework for development in Mid Sussex up to 2031 as set out in the Mid Sussex District 
Plan. It allocates employment and housing sites, as well as including five additional strategic policies. 
 
Mid Sussex District Council has submitted the following documents to the Secretary of State in accordance 
with regulation 22 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) England Regulations 2012: 
 

• Submission Site Allocations DPD and Policies Map 

• Submission Site Allocations DPD – Sustainability Appraisal 

• Habitats Regulations Assessment of the Mid Sussex Site Allocations DPD 

• Statement of Consultation (Regulation 18 and 22) 

• Regulation 18 Consultation Report 

• Copies of representations made under regulation 20  

• Duty to Co-operate Statement 

• Schedule of Proposed Minor Modifications 

The submission and supporting documents can be viewed on the Council’s website at: 
www.midsussex.gov.uk/SitesDPD. 
 
The availability of documents is in accordance with The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) (Coronavirus) (Amendment) Regulations 2020. 
 
The Site Allocations DPD will now be subjected to an independent examination to be conducted by the 
Planning Inspectorate. This is a continuous process running from the date of submission through to the 
receipt of the appointed Planning Inspector’s Report. Part of this process will involve hearing sessions 
where those invited by the Planning Inspector to attend will have the opportunity to respond to matters 
raised by the appointed Planning Inspector. These hearing sessions are likely to take place in 
Winter-Spring 2021. Once confirmed, all details relating to the examination process will be advertised, 
made available online and sent to those people who asked to be notified of the examination. 
 
Should you have any queries relating to the Site Allocations DPD, you can contact the Planning Policy 
team by email: planningpolicy@midsussex.gov.uk. 
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